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NEW CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
Building Design 
 
 
Minimum standards for building design, as specified in the state school laws, shall not be looked 
upon as limiting factors. 
 
The primary guiding principles in design must be the educational program to be served and the 
health and safety of pupils.  In addition, original cost and long-term maintenance costs must be 
considered. 
 
The building plans shall reflect these concerns. 
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